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Notice of Planned Site Investigation Works at Millwood Court, Woodbine Road, Dublin 5.  

07-05-2021

Dear Resident,

We are writing to let you know of the following site investigation works taking place at Millwood Court, Woodbine Road, Grange, Dublin 5 on the 13th, 14th and 17th of May. 

Site investigation works are carried out, as a normal part of pre-planning, to determine the soil and ground conditions and to highlight any potential environmental risks.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This testing will be carried out on Thursday 13th May, Friday 14th and Monday 17th May 2021.

These investigations will be carried out during the hours of 8.00am and 5.30pm and are being undertaken in line with guidelines from Dublin City Council and Covid-19 best practice safety measures.  

Investigations should be complete by the 18th of May. No works are planned for Saturday 15th or Sunday 16th of May.

Should you have any queries, please contact Fold Housing Association on 01 8228804 or email Millwood@foldireland.ie.

Thank you.
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